PUBLIC NOTICE

The Person County Board of Commissioners, by action at its meeting on
March 18, 2019, has relocated its regular-scheduled meeting on April 15,2019 to
be held in the County Office Building Auditorium located at 304 S. Morgan
Street, Roxboro. The meeting will begin at 9:00am as originally posted.

Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, MMC
Clerk to the Board



